
CITY OF VENUS, TEXAS

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

OF THE VENUS CITY COUNCIL

CITY OF FRISCO TOUR AND MEETING

Thursday, March 9,2017

Three members of the governing body of the City of
Venus are scheduled to attend a tour of Frisco Municipal
buildings and meet with Pisco City Officials to learn about
increasing economic development opportunities in
Venus. Their attendance at this event may establish a
quorum. As a governmental body, the City Council will
not deliberate, take any formal action, or discuss any
agenda items or city business. Because of this, no
minutes will be taken. This notice is being posted in
compliance with the TEXAS OPEN MEETINGS ACT
(TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE Chapter 551).

I certify that a copy of this Notice ofPossible Quorum of the City of Venus City Council
was posted on the City Hall bulletin board, located at 105 east Highway 67, Venus,
Texas 76084 on Monday, March 6.2016 at 5 p.m.

Michael Boese, City Administrator

I certify that this Notice ofPossible Quorum ofthe City of Venus City Council was removed by
me from the City Hall bulletin board, located at 105 East Highway 67, Venus, Texas 76084 on
the day ofMarch, 2017 at a.myp.m.

Name: Title:


